
 
 

DHS decodes the NPI 
OMAP offers free provider forums  
 
We’re holding several forums for DHS health 
care providers to discuss how to conduct 
business with OMAP using NPIs and taxonomy 
codes. 
 
October 5—Eugene  
October 18—Portland 
October 26—Salem 
 
Register online at 
https://dhstraining.hr.state.or.us/training Search for 
NPI. Register & create a user profile. 
 
We will also post several tips, including our 
taxonomy code suggestions for your health care 
specialty, on the DHS NPI Web site 
<http://www.oregon.gov/DHS/admin/ 
hipaa/npi/main.shtml>. 
 
Questions? Call us at 
1-800-422-5047 (Option 2). 

 

https://dhstraining.hr.state.or.us/training/FMPRO?-db=Sessions.fp5&-lay=Main&-format=CalTmp_City.htm&-token=&Courses%3A%3ACourseStatus=Active&Indexed_Available=Yes&-max=30&-error=Search_Failed_City.htm&-find=find&Courses%3A%3ACourseTitle=npi&City=
http://www.oregon.gov/DHS/admin/hipaa/npi/main.shtml
http://www.oregon.gov/DHS/admin/hipaa/npi/main.shtml

